
     Sudley Infant School 

          May 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We propose to take Owls to the Liverpool Watersports Centre and Maritime museum on Monday, 17 June 2019.      

We will be travelling by coach to the watersports centre, leaving school at 9.10am and will return in time for the 

end of the school day.  If the coach is delayed, a text will be sent to you. 

Voluntary contributions of £19.00 will be necessary for the trip to go ahead.  Payments can be made, if needed, in 

two instalments via the school money website.  Instalment 1 is due by Friday, 7 June 2019 and instalment 2 

is due by Friday, 14 June, or £19.00 can be paid at the same time.   A notification will be sent to you shortly. 

If your child is unfortunately absent on the day of the trip it may not be possible to refund any of the money as firm 
bookings will have been made in advance. 
 
We have booked a 2 hour morning session, during which the children will be using rafted canoes.  The children 

will all be given a buoyancy aid and helmet to wear for the activity.  The children will need to come to school 

wearing appropriate clothing for the activity.  They will need trainers/pumps, jogging bottoms/leggings, 

t-shirt, jumper, waterproof coat and a small towel.  Children MUST bring their uniform and shoes to 

change into, in a backpack with their name clearly marked.  The watersports centre will provide qualified 

and experienced staff to lead the session. The children will then be walking along the waterfront to visit the 

Maritime museum. All health & safety risk assessments have been completed for these activities. 

All children will be provided with a packed lunch consisting of a roll - ham or cheese, small cake, 1 piece of fruit 

and a bottle of water. Packed lunches are prepared at school.  You may wish to provide your child with an extra 

drink in a plastic bottle or carton, (no cans or glass bottles please, no fizzy drinks).  If you wish to provide your 

child’s packed lunch please contact Mrs Williams in the school office to discuss dietary requirements.   

Please complete and return your reply slip for your child to take part in the activity and to indicate your 

child’s choice of roll.  Your child will not be able to go on the trip if you have not signed the slip below, 

even if you have paid.  Please return this before Monday, 10 June. 

Pocket money - please do not give your child any money as there will be no opportunity to spend it. 

If your child is ill during the trip, we may telephone you to come and collect them.   

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Ridehalgh & Miss Muchmore 

 

I give permission for my child to visit the Liverpool Watersports Centre and Maritime museum on Monday 17 June 

2019. 

Child’s name . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   Class . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

                                                  (Please indicate) 

School packed lunch      YES      Choice of roll,        ham              cheese                

 

School packed lunch       NO         Please contact Mrs Williams 

 

Signed . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  (parent/carer) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


